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SOUTHBANK 3006

Dear Mr. Byrne,

RE: COR 2014 005764 INVESTIGATION INTO THE DEATH OF BRYAN J
CLOTHIER

Thank you for providing the Mornington Peninsula Shire with a copy of the findings
and recommendations that were made as a result of the investigation into the death
of the late Bryan Clothier.

Shire Officers have reviewed the recommendation with respect to the line marking at
the intersection of Melbourne Road and Liesma Street and have determined that the
recommendation will be implemented. The works to move the line marking have
been ordered through the Shire’s roads contractor and are expected to take in the
order of four weeks to complete.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or
the Shire’s Team Leader of Traffic and Road Safety, Nicola Belcher on (03) 5950
1241 or via e-mail Nicola.Belcher@mornpen.vic.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,
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Cr Hugh Fraser
Nepean Ward Councillor
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Copy to:
Mrs. Denise Clothier
Leading Sen.Const. McNeil, Rosebud Police
Mr. Joe Rasulo, VicRoads Private Bag 1000
Besgrove Street
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